
From the Pastor                                  November 21, 2021 
 

Thanksgiving Day is celebrated this 
Thursday.  As God’s people, we have so very 
much for which to be thankful.  May we   
enter into His presence with Thanksgiving 
and Praise!   

 We have been reminded this week through the ser-
mons by Evangelist Benny Beckum of how Great and Good 
our Father is.  May we truly express to Him - by our lives and 
our lips - that we love Him and desire to please Him.  May 
God bless each of you. 
   

 
 

WE ARE MOVING our Wednesday night service 
to Tuesday of this week.  Bro. Gary Juopperi will 

speak for us.  Note the schedule change! 
 

 
 

If you plan to attend the Thanksgiving meal                 
provided by RU this Saturday at 5:30, please sign 

up in the lobby.  Missionaries here for the                
conference will join us for a time of fellowship. 

 

 
 

Please add the following name to your church directory. 
Dennis Gulledge...704-932-2209 

   200 Westover Avenue, Kannapolis, 28081 
 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY:  Our Christmas meeting will be on  
Monday, December 6th.  Meet at the church at 6:15 to go to 

Johnny’s restaurant.  If you plan to drive, please be at                   
Johnny’s by 6:30 pm.  After dinner we will come back to the FCA 

cafeteria and exchange Secret Sis gifts.  If you did not draw a 
secret sis but still want to exchange gifts, please bring a gift 

(between $8 - $10) to exchange with someone else who did not 
draw.  A sign-up list will be available next Sunday. 

 
 

 



MISSIONS CONFERENCE begins next Sunday.  
Place this high on your schedule.  MISSIONS is the 

heart of God.  “Go Forward” is our theme. 
Please pray for our speakers and singers during these days 

(November 28-December 1).  May we ALL plan to attend.  Let’s be 
an encouragement to all of the missionaries that we support!  
Prayerfully consider your FAITH PROMISE GIVING for 2022. 

 

 
 

The funeral service for Johnny Warr is today at           
Lady’s Funeral Home.  The family will be receiving 
friends from 1:00-1:45, and the service will follow. 

 

 
 

A DEACON ordination service for Brian Gibson will be                    
observed on December 5th. 

   

 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING:  December 12th 
immediately following the evening service. 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM:  December 19th...Pastor & Ms. Nancy 
will have a gift for all children in 6th grade and below. 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNION:  Wednesday, December 22nd 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$ 11,505.50 
Faith Promise .................       747.50 
Missions ...........................       110.00 
Building Fund .................         45.00 
Miscellaneous ..................       191.00 

                                                                                                                                           
TOTAL ...........................$12.599.00 

Serving In The Nursery:   
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Infants:  Terri Marlowe 
2s & 3s:  Sandra Pharr 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Infants: Myra Whitley 
2s & 3s:  Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Jennifer Gibson 

 


